MEMORANDUM

CITY/BOROUGH OF JUNEAU 155 South Seward Street, Juneau, Alaska 99801

DATE:

February 20, 2013

TO:

CBJ Planning Commission

FROM:

Ben Lyman, Senior Planner

Community Development Department

FILE No.:

INQ2013 0004

SUBJECT:

Presentations on downtown Juneau transportation improvement projects

by DOTPF and CBJ staff.

The State of Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOTPF) and the City and Borough of Juneau Engineering Department (CBJ Engineering) are both in the process of developing designs for transportation infrastructure improvements along the Gastineau Channel shoreline between Main Street and the Juneau-Douglas Bridge (Tenth Street).

DOTPF's project is a bicycle and pedestrian safety improvement and repaving project for Egan Drive between Main Street and Tenth Street, as well as reconstruction of the seawall at the Main Street and Egan Drive intersection.

CBJ Engineering's project is to construct the Seawalk between Marine Park and the future park at the former downtown Street Department site, located adjacent to the Juneau-Douglas Bridge.

These two projects constitute a major change in the non-motorized transportation network in the Egan Drive corridor through downtown Juneau, and staff at both DOTPF and CBJ Engineering extend the opportunity for the Planning Commission to become more familiar with and provide comments on these projects.

Attachments:

DOTPF Project #69393 Overview Drawings (3 pgs.)







